From: Patricia

Sent: 20 July 2015 17:45
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application

Planning application number:- 2015/3078/P 25, Doughty Mews,

Dear Sir/Madam,

The planning notice only appeared in the street last week.

My objections are

1) A window in the wall at first floor level will enable the residents of the mews to look across into my living room,
also into the bedrooms of my neighbours.

2) It will necessitate the cutting down of a mature tree on council land, which provides a pleasant screening of a dull
brown painted wall.

This property has already added an extra floor to the detriment of my living space, cutting light to my flat and
destroying a pleasant view. Now they will be able to invade my privacy. Please reject this plan.

Yours faithfully,
Patricia Syms,
42A, Millman Street, WC1.



